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AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.871 
 
 

Revision Document IWC/62/5 Financial Statements 
 
Please note that a minor revision is required to the Financial Statements document made available on 22 April. 
 
After circulation the Secretariat noticed a typographical error in Note 5 to Table 7 on page 22.  In that note, the 
proposed NGO registration fees are shown as follows: 
 

• £ 520  for the first observer, and  
• £ 210 for each additional observer.  

 
The fee for each additional observer as shown above is incorrect. The proposed fee for each additional observer 
for 2009-2010 should be £ 260 (is it currently £253). 
 
A revised version (IWC/62/5rev) is now available on IWC’s website at:  
 

http://www.iwcoffice.org/_documents/commission/IWC62docs/iwc62docs.htm 
 
The Secretariat apologises for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sean Moran 

Head of Finance & Administration 
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